CHAIR’S PREVIEW

July 2025 Chair’s Preview

One again we will spend two consecutive weekends together with the ACM and
summer Assembly in back to back weekends. The International AA convention
was a life changing experience for me and likely the other 34,000 attendees
who made their way to Vancouver.

| danced to 80s hits on a pier with Bob W. our General Service Office manager
on Thursday night and got “all the way down” with my friends from

the Sunday Night Castro Speaker Discussion meeting at the big Saturday night
dance. The love and unity of the whole weekend was overwhelming.

At both the ACM and the Summer Assembly we will have Old Business that will
be available for a vote if the group conscious is ready. At the ACM, we have
the question of a Sharing Session on safety and digital Comments and
Commentarios. At the Assembly, we will see if we want to suggest a change to
the AA Group Pamphlet as well a Public Information service piece. Make sure
you bring your hands... you will need to raise them!

Yours in Love & Service,
Drew B.
Panel 75 CNCA Chair



